
About Our Roads  
In case anyone hasn’t noticed, our roads are in very poor condition after the 
winter, excessive rains and just general use. And, as we’ve reiterated previously, 
Billy Colbert and the RTFI staff who built our bridge are still awaiting full  
payment. While we have received a promise of more donated Item 4 to be used 
to repair our roads, we cannot implement until our bridge bills have been paid 
and a plan has been developed for best drainage and paving strategies.  
Membership input at the meeting is crucial and highly anticipated!     About Our Beaches and Docks  
Thanks to our team of dedicated volunteers, docks are in at Beach 1 and 
beach cleanup will be ongoing to address huge piles of dead trees and other 
debris. Efforts to limit any destructive activity is also encouraged. This includes  
discarding garbage and sharp fish hooks on the sand or in the water. 
Everyone’s cooperation and respect for the volunteers’ work is needed all year.     About Our Annual Dues and GoFundMe  
Annual invoices have been mailed to you. We are in desperate need of funds 
to not only pay for the work done to rebuild our bridge, but to also pay this 
year’s essential services, taxes, insurance, etc. But most importantly, we need 
to have funds available to focus on the best methods for immediate road repair.  
Your prompt payment of your invoice and kind donations will expedite this process.  
 
 
 

Important 
Issues 

In Need of 
Resolution! 

 Hope to see everyone  
at our meeting on  

Saturday, May 20th  
at 5:30 p.m. 

at Holmes Whaley Lake 
Civic Center,  

Rt 292, Holmes  
 

We will be discussing increasing 
membership dues, road repairs, 
beaches, docks and any other  

membership concerns.  
Thank you for your interest  

and vital participation. 
 

Aaron S. Cioppa 
 President

Shore Haven News

Spring  
Is Finally Here!
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Sunrise magnifience. Photo by Whaley Lake resident Bruce Reeves

Plus, your input at the meeting on May 20th is indispensable to resolving the imminent 
decision about the needed increase in the annual dues going forward.

For  more  in fo , p lease  go  to : h t tps : / /www.shorehavenc iv icassoc ia t ion .o rg/


